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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the newsletter, 
It has been another very busy week here at Bredhurst! 
 
The year 5 and 6 children had an amazing time at Harry Potter World, despite not arriving back to school until almost 7.00! Thank you to 
Mrs Carey for organising in Mr Eggleton’s absence. The children were all so kind and thoughtful, worrying that Mr Eggleton had missed 
out! They all seemed super impressed with the posh coach which they travelled on too!! 
 
On Wednesday all of key stage 2 attended our athletics morning at Medway Park. The children all tried hard to improve on their previous 
times from last term. Year 3 seemed to really enjoy participating in all the events. This is a great experience for our children as they have 
the opportunity to partake in a variety of sporting activities which they can not access at school. 
 
Our school was awash with red outfits today for the Poppy Appeal. The children had incredibly thoughtful ideas at the remembrance 
worship held in school. Thank you to June Cox from the British Legion who sold a variety of poppy products on the playground on     
Monday after school. Well done to Sydney and Isobel who have been selling poppy merchandise this week. 
Well done and thank you to all the children who brought in things to share from their ancestors who fought during WW1. The children all 
bravely stood up and spoke clearly about their treasured items. 
 
Our netball team played a match against Sandling team after school on Thursday. The end score was 10-2 to Bredhurst. A big well done 
to all, Mrs Steer said the team played incredibly well together. A particular mention to Riad for his incredible shooting skills, which he has 
been working on during lunch-time. Perseverance clearly pays off!  
 
Apologies to Fir Tree parents regarding Worship—it was not a class led worship, the whole school were involved in making poppies led 
by Mrs Steer. Fir Tree children sat on the benches but did not actually take the worship. The date for Fir Tree class to lead worship is 
Wednesday 21st November. 
 
Christmas Decorations, which will be added to our Christmas tree during the advent event will be on sale after school from Monday 12th 
November. 
 
Our Firework display has been postponed until next week. This was a difficult decision to make and we had to take the advice of the   
organisers of the display as the weather prediction is rain and heavy winds. The safety of the children and yourselves is paramount to us. 
 I am sure you will agree this was the right decision and we look forward to seeing you all next week. You now have one more week to 
make a ‘guy’ for the competition! Competition is high, there are some amazing guys which are currently in the hall but soon to be 
mounted on the fences. 
 
We are waiting for a rescheduled date for our Flu immunisation for children in Year R—5 as soon as we received this date you will be   
notified in the meantime. If you take your child to the doctors for this please inform the office that you do not wish your child to take 
part. On Tuesday we will be visited by the school nurse for the height and weight check on year R and year 6. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox  
Head Teacher 



Diary dates for this term 

 

November 

 

Tuesday 13th  Year R + 6  Height + Weight 

Friday 16th   KS1  Author Visit 

Thursday 22nd Hurstwood + Kemsley Canterbury Trip 

Wednesday 28th Fir Tree Trip Leeds Castle Trip 

Thursday 29th  11+ info evening 

 

December 

 

Monday 3rd  Choir to Hempstead 

Wednesday 5th  KS2 Dog Trust Visit 

Thursday 6th   School Disco 

Monday 10th  KS1 Play 2p.m. 

Tuesday 11th  Whole school Aladdin 

Wednesday 12th  Yr 6 Christmas Experience  St Matthews 

       “           “  KS1 Play 5.30p.m. 

Thursday 13th  Choir to Capstone 

Friday 14th   Music Morning  

       “      “  FOBS Gift Sale 

Monday 17th  Elf Visit 

       “       “  KS2 Xmas Production TBC 

Tuesday 18th  Christmas Lunch 

        “       “  KS2 Xmas Production TBC 

Wednesday 19th  Carol Service—St Matthews 

        “       “  Christmas Parties  

   End of term 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Celebration worship will be on Monday, a short letter will be sent out on Monday with our stars, spirits 

and writers of the week. 


